
Kindergarten
 Newsletter

Classroom News:

It’s hard to believe that the term is 
over and the end of the year is 
upon us. It’s been a great term 
filled with learning, fun and 
laughter. 

Thank you for all your support and 
I wish you all a happy holiday. We 
look forward to seeing you in 
January.

December Birthdays

7th Jack
23rd Mukwayi
23rd Declan

Upcoming Events:

6th Christmas play
16th Last day of school
25th Christmas Day

Important Reminders:

Class pick up on Friday is at 
12:00.

School opens on Tuesday 
17th January.

There will be no activities in 
the first week so pick up will 
be at 12/12:30

Please feel free to contact me if you have 
any questions or if I can help in any way.
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